
 
 
 
 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 
1. What is BETA GEMS?  

BETA Healthcare Group (BETA) is proud to announce its’ newest member program, BETA GEMS. This collegial 
resource highlights both patient and employee safety best practices that have transformed member facilities and 
medical groups.  

2. How will the BETA GEMS program highlight Patient and Employee Safety best practices? 

Member stories and lessons learned will be featured quarterly in a virtual newsletter, BETA GEMS, which 
ultimately will feed a searchable online member database for knowledge sharing. In addition, annual awards will 
be given to outstanding BETA GEMS participants, meeting certain criteria related to patient and employee safety 
best practices. There are also plans to host a reception for BETA GEMS participants to feature their projects or 
initiatives via poster presentations at BETA’s annual member symposium. 

3. How are members chosen to participate in BETA GEMS? 

Member organizations with eligible projects will be referred for program participation through their facility 
assigned BETA Healthcare Group contact. Questions about the BETA GEMS program can be sent to 
betagems@betahg.com.  

4. How will I know if my project is eligible for BETA GEMS?  

The BETA GEMS program will feature projects from member facilities focused on patient and employee safety.  
Contact your BETA Healthcare Group contact to discuss your project or initiative.   

5. Will my facility receive a monetary award or incentive if my project is chosen for BETA GEMS? 

There are currently no monetary awards or incentives for this program. However, BETA GEMS participants will 
have feature stories in the quarterly virtual newsletter. Participating members will also be invited to the BETA 
GEMS reception and poster presentation at BETA’s annual member symposium. Finally, awards will be given to 
outstanding BETA GEMS participants, meeting certain criteria in patient and employee safety best practices.  
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